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SEHAB FRIDAY
FORUM


You’re Invited Friday May 12, 2006
The severe decline in coho returns to many south coast streams in 2005 and predicted poor coho survivals in 2006 are of great concern to stewards restoring salmon-bearing streams and to people who fish--anglers (who fish in both rivers and tidal waters), commercial fishermen and First Nations fishermen. Therefore, SEHAB is hosting a forum on coho issues on Friday, May 12 in North Vancouver at The Holiday Inn, 700 Lillooet Road. The forum begins at 7:30 P.M.
There will be panel presentations, followed by Q and A.

Salmon, Bert Ionson- Acting Regional Resource Management Coordinator, will speak on DFO's coho management actions.
Dr. Ron Tanasichuk, Pacific Biological Station
Dr. Tanasichuk will discuss his work on euphausiid shrimp, their influence on survival of coho, chum and sockeye salmon and the ability to predict salmon runs according to the abundance of one species of euphausiid shrimp. 

Reid Schrul, -Capilano Salmon Hatchery. 

Reid will talk about the 2005 coho return to Capilano and how the facility  would cope if it appeared that the hatchery was not going to reach its brood target  of approx.  3,000. 
Jack Minard  - Tsolum River Enhancement Society 

Jack will provide the perspective of a person in the PIP. Faced with a steep decline in the coho return to Tsolum River, the Enhancement Society, which does not work with coho at present, wonders if it should work with coho. 

Sandie Hollick Kenyon DFO Community Advisor Will talk of watershed planning required for coho enhancement for PIP projects. How small facility’s can work within the big picture.

The Salmon Enhancement and Habitat Advisory Board (SEHAB)
SEHAB provides a liaison between Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) and communities and volunteers engaged in salmon restoration, stream monitoring and habitat work in urban and rural British Columbia. We understand and appreciate the links between healthy fish stocks, sound harvesting practices, good land use practices, monitoring and enforcement, and the need for cooperation among the various stakeholders in government, industry, First Nations and community. SEHAB is a volunteer organization that provides a forum for volunteers to provide advice to the Federal and Provincial government focusing on:

·
Strategies to manage salmon stocks with conservation as a first priority. 

·
Comprehensive and effective habitat protection and restoration policies. 

·
Improved public understanding and education of the important environmental, social and economic benefits of BC's salmon resource. 

·
Encouraging adequate resources are allocated to recovering, restoring and maintaining habitat. 

Our board has representatives from around the province of British Columbia. We meet three times per year, to bring forward the concerns and successes of groups in our respective areas. We also conduct business Province-wide between our regularly scheduled meetings. Please visit our website at www.sehab.org for further information.







